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	REPORT OF THE LEAD MEMBER FOR

LICENSING REGULATORY PANEL

	TO THE LICENSING SUB COMMITTEE ON

THURSDAY 27th OCTOBER 2005

	TITLE:
	APPLICATION TO DISPLAY COMMERCIAL ADVERTISMENT ON A SALFORD HACKNEY CARRIAGE VEHICLE

	RECOMMENDATIONS:
	THAT MEMBERS CONSIDER THE APPLICATION AND DECIDE UPON THE MATTER

	EXECUTIVE SUMMARY
	A REQUEST HAS BEEN MADE BY CAB SOLUTIONS TO DISPLAY COMMERCIAL ADVERTISMENT ON A SALFORD HACKNEY CARRIAGE VEHICLE

	BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS (Available for public inspection)
	PROPOSED ART WORK

	ASSESSMENT OF RISK
	N/A

	SOURCE OF FUNDING
	LICENCE FEE

	LEGAL ADVICE OBTAINED
	PRINCIPAL LICENSING OFFICER

	FINANCIAL ADVICE OBTAINED
	N/A

	CONTACT OFFICER
	JANE NUGENT, PRINCIPAL LICENSING OFFICER

	WARD (S) TO WHICH REPORT RELATES
	ALL WARDS

	KEY COUNCIL POLICIES
	N/A

	DETAILS (Continued Over)
	SEE OVERLEAF


APPLICATION TO DISPLAY COMMERCIAL ADVERTISEMENT ON SALFORD HACNEY CARRIGE VEHICLE

Members will be aware that commercial advertising is allowed to be displayed on Hackney Carriage vehicles licensed by this Authority except if it involves the advertisement of alcohol, tobacco or any other display of a controversial nature.

Artwork that does not involve the latter three subjects is normally authorised by the licensing office under delegated authority by the Licensing Regulatory Panel.

Cab solutions Ltd have applied for permission to display commercial artwork for the company “Triumph” who manufacture ladies underwear.

A sample display of the advertisement is attached to this report for members to study and is self-explanatory.

It could be said that the artwork is of a sensitive nature and may possibly distract or offend other road users and therefore become a road safety issue.

With this in mind members are asked to consider the application and decide if it is suitable for display on a Salford Hackney Carriage vehicle.

